
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: August 1, 2022 
 
To: Clergy and parish leaders 
 
From:  Patrick Metts, LPC, Office of Evangelization & Discipleship 
 
Re: Recovering from Divorce program facilitator training - August 20  

 
 
A Recovering from Divorce program facilitator training will be hosted on 
Saturday, August 20, at the Chancery. This training provide facilitators with all 
they need to launch a successful Recovering from Divorce group.  
 
The Recovering from Divorce program has been assisting individuals for more 
than 10 years, helping them find hope and healing through their Catholic faith. 
Based on Catholic teaching and doctrine, Recovering from Divorce will shorten 
recovery time, help regain hope and restore peace to life by helping individuals 
connect with the gift of the Catholic faith.  
 
The training is free of cost and will be held at the Chancery on Saturday, 
August 20, 9 a.m. – noon.   
 
Watch the promo video to learn more!  
Visit http://tiny.cc/divorcedcatholic 
 
To register, visit:  
http://tiny.cc/divorcerecovery 
 
For further information, please contact me at 404-920-7643 or 
pmetts@archatl.com. 
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